
THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

Dear Parents and Carers,

It was absolutely lovely to meet
so many of you at this week's
parents' meetings! We’re so
grateful for your engagement
and the thoughtful feedback
shared via our suggestion box.
One topic that came up was
this year’s Christmas
performances, and we’re
thrilled to share the details! Our
Year 1, 2, and 3 students will be
showcasing "Christmas Top of
the Pops", while Years 4, 5, and
6 will bring the festive cheer
with "Treloweth's Christmas
Eurovision". Tickets should
already be with you—please
get in touch if you’ve not
received them yet.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 29th November 2024

Christmas Fayre -
Tuesday 10th December
from 3-4.30pm

Monday 16th December-
EYFS 2pm Christmas
performance
Tuesday 17th December-
Rocksteady performance

Wednesday 18th
December- Y1/2/3
performances to parents-
9.30am/ 2pm and 5.30pm
‘Christmas around the
world’
Thursday 19th December-
Y4/5/6 performances-
9.30am/2pm and 5.30pm

Friday 20th December-
Christmas Lunch



THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

A special congratulations to our netball team, who
represented Treloweth brilliantly yesterday. They were

superb ambassadors for our school, truly embodying our
values of being curious, kind, and connected. Well done,

team—we are so proud of you!

Class 2S also had a wonderful afternoon today making
Christingles with members of Trevenson Church. The

children loved learning about the meaning of the
Christingle and enjoyed getting hands-on to create their

own. Thank you to the church members who helped make
it such a memorable experience!

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please
contact one of the team. A quick reminder that Class Dojo

is checked by staff on average once a week, so urgent
messages should go through the office to ensure a

prompt response.

Thank you for your continued support!
Best wishes
Mrs French



Should every school have a pet?

T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: botallack      

13/12

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 2f!  

THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

House Point Results
15/11
243
382
258
271

22/11
201
240
190
242

29/11
289
304
225
175

6/128/11
208
255
223
305
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In Year 2, we have loved learning to take
photographs in our Computing lessons.
We first considered how to take a good
photograph on an iPad before trying it

out and taking close ups, action shots and
selfies.

In D&T, we have been designing and making healthy
sandwiches. We learned the difference between reared,
grown, caught and processed food. We also learned the
skills needed to make our sandwich including spreading,

peeling, grating and the bridge and claw cutting
technique. We enjoyed our delicious healthy sandwiches

on our walk around Tehidy woods.

Year 2

In Year 1, we have started a new
writing unit based on the book ‘Iggy

Peck Architect’. The children
enjoyed having a go at being
architects. Great work, Year 1!

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

We have learnt a song about doubling
and can now double numbers 1-5! We
know to double a number you add the

same amount again.



In Year 5, we have been preparing for
our discussion writing by finding out if
Origami Yoda really can predict the

future? The children are enjoying the
story and are having fun debating the

credibility of Origami Yoda's
predictions. Some children have even
made their own Yoda finger puppets. 

This week in Geography, we
have been exploring the

difference between physical
and human geography by

comparing Bristol and Loch
Ness.

Year 4

Year 6
To end our electricity unit, year

6 have made circuit games
which quizzes children on their

knowledge electrical symbols. If
you get the answer correct, the

circuit is complete and the
buzzer goes off!

Year 5



Please  bring in
donations for the bingo
to your class teacher.

Thank you!






